
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 18 March 2024 

Dear families,  

In school this week we are welcoming two inspectors into our school to 

complete our SIAMS inspection. A SIAMS inspection is an opportunity to 

highlight the impact that the school’s Christian vision has on the flourishing of 

the whole school community. The inspectors are keen to talk to members of 

our school community; this is an opportunity for you to share your thoughts 

and feelings about your child’s school. Following the inspection a report will be 

compiled, which I will share with you when published. 

We are looking forward to inviting our parents into our Year One class 

assembly on Wednesday. The children have been working extremely hard and 

are looking forward to sharing their ‘love’ message with you all.  

Our Year 6 children had a wonderful time at the National Space Centre on 

Friday, they were all keen to share what they had learnt and could not wait to 

share all about the activities that they had taken part in. 

As you can see below Mr. Kitchen is running the London Marathon next 

month. He is running to raise money for a charity close to his heart, so we 

would love it if you could join us after school next Friday to offer your support.  

I look forward to an exciting week in school, and I am excited to welcome our 

SIAMS inspectors so that they can see our ‘GOOD’ school in action. 

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates for Term 4: 

 

Monday 19th February  

Start of Term 4 

 

Wednesday 20thMarch 

Year 1 Assembly 

 

Thursday 21st March 

EYFS Trip to Little Jack’s Farm 

 

Friday 22nd March 

Mr Kitchen’s Charity Run 

 

Wednesday 27th March  

EYFS Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 28th March  

Last Day of Term 4 and Values 

Awards 

 

Monday 15th April 

Inset Day – school closed to 

students 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

2024 Reception Offer Letter to 

Parents 

 

Friday 26th April 

PGL Half Day 

 

 

 

Every Wednesday Café drop 

in led by our Pastoral team in 

school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Kitchen will be completing a treadmill 

run in the sports hall from 1pm - 3:25pm. 

Classes will be invited to take part in 

Q&A sessions during the afternoon.  

At the end of school, pupils and parents 

will be invited to come to the hall and 

see him complete the run. There will also 

be a cake sale, raffle, guess the teddy's 

name game and a guess the distance run 

in the afternoon competition. 

Girls Football Tournament 

A team of 8 KS2 girls took part in the Grantham 

Schools Girls Football Tournament. Having been 

rescheduled 4 times, it was amazing to get out 

and play matches - regardless of the poor 

weather conditions! The girls were incredible! 

100% effort, teamwork and friendship.  


